	
Quality in Tourism (QiT) providing cost effective assessment options for glamping businesses 
[bookmark: _GoBack]QiT are pleased to announce and launch, three new modernised great value quality assessment schemes that reflect the dynamic developments happening in the various types of accommodation on offer today.  The schemes start at an entry level with the Safe, Clean and Legal™ scheme, moving on to a full Quality Star Rating Assessment, and for properties that offer their guests the WOW factor by being unusual or having special facilities, a new “Unique” Accommodation accolade.
The QiT entry level scheme of Safe, Clean and Legal ™ provides a cost effective independent assessment of a Glamping business, in a sector which continues to grow in popularity at an increasing rate. Glamping customers have high expectations and will be looking for reassurance that any Glamping accommodation and facilities on offer are of an acceptable standard of operation as well as continuing to improve on what is on offer. 
Quality assessment continues to be a great way to maintain and raise standards within leisure and tourism businesses. In this increasingly litigious world ensuring your business is compliant not only provides reassurance to you the business owner, but also to your guests. Once entry level assessment has been achieved then a business may decide to further upgrade to a star rating , and also look at what makes them unique, whereby an additional accolade can be awarded.
 QiT as part of their independent assessment approach will also be offering awards for hospitality at each star rating level, as well as product differentiators under the brand “Great4” reflecting exceptional services delivered for guests and includes cycling, walking, childcare, pets, afternoon tea and many more!
For more information on QiT assessment services for your Glamping business, please contact us and quote GlampingSCL18  on 0845 300 6996, and or via email: qualityintourism@m-assessment.com or visit www.qualityintourism.com
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